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At Schooner, we have dedicated ourselves to our philosophy: 

to provide the opportunity to experience a gracious lifestyle for 
those who desire continued independence through active re-
tirement, to present friendship and a feeling of belonging to a 

caring and interesting community.  To help fulfill this commit-
ment, we provide wonderful events and day and overnight ex-

cursions, giving all who live here the opportunity to be active 
and enjoy life.  For your “viewing” enjoyment, here are a few 
photos, including our Fashion Show, Rangeley and Bar Harbor 

trips.    

It is with great pleasure that we  
welcome you to our community! 

 

Who’s New in the Neighborhood...       
 
 

 

*  Esther Shapiro   * Dana & Janet Pelletier      

TIME TO TRAVEL 

We all know him as “Sam the Maintenance Cat” -  he can be 

seen, every now and then, walking about on the Schooner 

grounds.  Sam is a stray cat, adopted and taken care of 

through caring donations from residents and employees.  In 

order to help him through another winter, Holiday themed 

coasters, specially made by Schooner Residential Care resi-

dent Bob Dunham, are being sold in the display case, located 

in the Village Green.  We are hoping to purchase a comfy 

“Igloo shelter” for Sam.  The coasters are being sold - 4 for 

$10.00.  Also, special orders for coasters can be taken.  

Thank you everyone for your support!  

 Veterans Day  
November 11th 

In Memory of those who 
Served...in Honor of those 

who serve us now 

~ Thank You All.     
   
 

A journey is best measured in friends, 
rather than miles. 

A Mother’s ring with 
four stones is currently 
in our Lost and Found.  

Please check with 
Mark Prevost if this 
item might be yours. 

Daylight Saving Time ends 
on Sunday, November 3rd.   
Don’t forget to set your 
clocks back one hour on  
Saturday night, November 
2nd.  We all 
deserve an 
extra hour of 
sleep! 
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We are pleased to announce our Employee of 

the Month for October, Paula Pratt.  Paula 

(pictured right) is a CRMA in our Assisted Liv-

ing Studios.  She was chosen for going above 

and beyond by showing a truly compassionate 

act of kindness in 

an interaction with a 

resident.  Paula is  a 

wonderful example 

of the best in caring, 

customer service! 

EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH MONTHLY “GIVE BACK” 

EMPLOYEE APPRECIATION 2013 

For the month 
of October, “The 
Root Cellar”, in 
Lewiston, was 
the destination 
for our monthly 
“Give Back” program.  The Root Cellar was es-
tablished in 1984 in a dirt floor church base-
ment in Portland, Maine. Recognizing the need 
for a place where teens could come as an al-
ternative to the streets, and in some cases 
their homes, a handful of volunteers provided 
a positive place where teens could drop in. 

THANKSGIVING MENU 

The holiday season is slowly sneaking up on 

us. Next month we celebrate Thanksgiving! 
Here at Schooner we are delighted to provide 
our residents with the traditional quintessen-

tial Thanksgiving dishes. Take a look at the 
fabulous feast we have in store for you this 

year!  
 

 Roast turkey with sage dressing & gravy 

 Roast loin of pork with apricot, macadamia, 
nut, corn bread stuffing with a port wine 

demi glaze 

 Baked haddock Nantucket with Costa    
Brava sauce 

 Mashed potato, sweet potato, pearl onions 
 Assorted mini muffins with butter 
 Cranberry sauce, butternut squash, green 

beans w/fresh sage, honey glazed carrots 
 Mixed nuts, assorted pickles & olives,     

carrots and celery sticks 
 Fresh fruit cups, tomato bisque 
 Pecan, chocolate, apple & pumpkin pie, 

pumpkin ice cream w/whipped cream 

The Village Green was filled to the brim with 
staff members and residents, attending the 
2013 Employee Recognition Ceremony. 
Awards for years of service and performance 
were presented ... Kudos to all for another 
great year!  All employees received years of 
service pins along with a spectacular Schoon-
er jacket. Special recognition was given those 
who have reached milestone anniversaries for 
5, 10, 15 and 20 years. A huge round of ap-
plause went out to Chris Boivin, maintenance 
worker, as he was announced Employee of the 
Year!  Congratulations Chris, you certainly de-
serve this year’s title!   

 
   
 

As many of you know, Rockport neighborhood Tenant Toni Ramsey 

has been very active in the Lewiston/ Auburn community for dec-

ades. She has been a strong and tenacious supporter of the YWCA 

for a long time. See her pictured here having an interview and photo 

taken for a story in the Sun Journal about years of dedication to “The 

Y” as so many people affectionately call it. The Lobby at the “The Y” 

will bare her name from now on as a Thank You to her many, many 

years of service to that organization.  Congratulations Toni! 

A SPECIAL HONOR 


